
 

 

 

 

 

February 2019 

Dear parents/carers 

We would like to make you aware of the arrangements for the Year 13 Prom. 

Date: Thursday 4h July 2019 

Venue: Highbury Hall 

Yew Tree Road 

Moseley  

Birmingham B13 8QG 

Time: 7.30-11pm 

Tickets cost £25 which includes a buffet.  The ticket price is reduced to £20 for any student who has assisted at 

our Open Evenings.  Flexible payment options are available on schoolcomms. There will be a DJ and bar.  Any 

student wishing to purchase alcoholic drinks will need to be over 18 and show valid ID.   

The Year 13 Prom is always a lovely occasion which relies on high standards of behaviour for everyone’s 

enjoyment. Those eligible and wishing to consume alcohol must do so in moderation.  If we have reason to 

suspect that a student has put himself or herself at risk through excessive alcohol consumption, we will contact 

parents/carers, who will then need to make suitable arrangements. 

For health and safety reasons any student leaving before 11pm must sign out with a member of staff.  

Students must make arrangements to get home safely. We are aware that some students will continue their 

celebrations after the Prom is over. Please be aware that once students have left the venue, parents/carers are 

responsible for their safety.  We strongly advise that students arrange for taxis to collect them from Highbury 

Hall.  There is a carpark available, should parents prefer to collect their son or daughter from the Prom. 

Please give your consent on schoolcomms giving two emergency contact numbers.  Students will not be admitted 

to the Prom if we have not received this.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.   

Sincerely 

M.A. Nutt 

Associate Principal- Sixth Form 


